
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 Our Jigsaw theme for Term 1 is ‘Being Me in my World’. Below are some 

key questions, which can be used to promote discussion between 

yourselves and your child: 

• What do you do in your class to help other children? 

• What do you do to help your teacher? 

• What does it feel like to be safe? 

• What choices can you make to be kind and helpful in school and at 

home? 

• Can you tell me something you are proud of? How did it make you 

feel inside? 
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Create a map of the 

UK. 

 
 

Create collage of their local area, 

labelling each landmark. Can you discuss 

the importance of each place in the 

community? 

 

Draw your own aerial view 

of your local area, including 

basic human and physical 

features (buildings, roads, 

rivers, parks). 
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Go on a shape hunt 

around the local area.  

Identify and draw different 

shapes you see in 

buildings, signs, and 

natural features (e.g., 

rectangles, circles, 

triangles). Create a graph 

of the shapes you found 

and discuss which shapes 

were most common. 

 

Write descriptive sentences about your 

local area. Can you describe your 

favourite place in your local area? 

Create a postcard a 

different part of the UK. 

Each postcard should 

include a drawing of a local 

feature and a short message 

describing it.  
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 What are some 

important features of 

our local area? 

How do different physical and human 

features affect the way people live in our 

local area? 

How do maps help us 

understand the world 

around us? 

Dahl Class – Term 1 

Why have buildings changed over time? 

• Reading Eggs Express and Mathletics task will be set on alternate Fridays (one-week Mathletics and the next 

Reading Eggs), and these should be completed by the following Thursday.  Obviously, children are more than 

welcome to use these resources at any point to earn those certificates!  Children should also keep practicing 

their weekly spellings, Maths KIRFs and of course read regularly.  

• Please choose 2 tasks below from separate areas (you are welcome to complete more if you wish) to complete, 

these should be brought into school in the last week of this term, when we will celebrate the children’s hard 

work.   


